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New London, CT - The Public Library of New London is hosting a variety of programs during the week of 

April 15th (Spring Break) for children of all ages.  

 

On Sunday, April 15 from 1:30 to 3:00 pm families can make their own haiku poem craft in honor of 

National Poetry Month. Kids will create a yarn flower and learn how to write their own haiku. 

 

On Tuesday, April 17 at 12:30 pm children of all ages can make a planter using recycled materials and 

plant a seed in honor of Earth Day. 

 

On Thursday, April 19 at 10:30 am children 3 to 5 years old can attend Creative Movement with the 

Eastern Connecticut Ballet. This 45 minute program will consist of a story and 35 minutes of movement. 

Children must sign up for this program in advance, space is limited. 

 

On Thursday, April 19 and Friday, April 20 the library is being taken over by pirates! Children in 1st to 6th 

grade can use their detective skills to locate One-Eyed Jack’s treasure chest and find the key to unlock it. 

Each time slot is grade specific and children must register for this program, space is limited. 

 

Please visit the Library’s website (www.plnl.org) or call (860)447-1411 for more information. 
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